
 
 
 

Welcome to Zone Institute 
   

John and Judy Hutcherson D5840 DG 
& PDG, editors of this newsletter, 
would like to welcome you to Zones 
25B-29 Institute and Overland Park, 
Kansas. 

We hope you have a wonderful time 
at Zone Institute. 

We are always looking for interesting 
stories and photos of what is 
happening at the Institute. YOU can 
help us do that. Please contact us at 
judybhutch@gmail.com with your 
stories and photos. THANKS!!! 
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What a GREAT Zone Institute we 

have had!  

Great Education for our DGEs, 

DGNs, District Trainers, 

Membership Chairs, Foundation 

Chairs, Public Image Chairs and 

Emerging Leaders!!!! 

Fun, Fellowship and Learning for 

all of us! 

Thank you, Larry and Lois 

Dimmitt and Ronney and Mary 

Reynolds for all your hard work 

for so many months. We cannot 

begin to name everyone involved 

in putting this Institute together.  

Please, as you see those involved, 

thank them for their hard work. 
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 Guled Ibrahim-Rotary Peace Fellow  

   

 

Amanda Ottman-Rotary Peace Fellow  

      
   

 

   

   



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Holger Knaack, Jennifer Jones and Terry 
Ziegler 

  

  

 

 

 

             



    

 

 

 

IFLY Graduates!! 

 

 

 

 

Want to see your picture here? Send them to judybhutch@yahoo.com 

 

 


